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April 11, 2005

RE: Docket No. 05-054-01
       In the Matter of the Formal Complaint of Union Telephone Company vs.
       Qwest Corporation 
To: The Division of Public Utilities

The Public Service Commission received your Memorandum on April 6, 2005 requesting an extension of the
response date for the investigation of the complaint in Docket No. 05-054-01. The Public Service Commission
approves this request, therefore moving the deadline for a response to April 29, 2005.
 

 
Sincerely,
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard
Commission Secretary
 
JPO/am
cc: Rea Petersen
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